
Piano duo recital by young Dutch
pianists Jussen brothers to showcase
exceptional chemistry in September
(with photo)

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD)'s Great Music 2023
will present "Piano Duo Recital by Lucas & Arthur Jussen" in September. The
sought-after young Dutch pianist brothers will perform various two-piano and
arranged four-hand pieces to showcase their exceptional chemistry and
versatile piano skills.

     The Jussen brothers will open the recital with three piano four-hand
pieces arranged from Bach's works, namely "Schafe können sicher weiden" (from
"Was mir behagt, ist nur die muntre Jagd", BWV 208), "Nun komm' der Heiden
Heiland", BWV 599 and "Gottes Zeit ist die allerbeste Zeit", BWV 106. The duo
will then perform three two-piano pieces including Mozart's Sonata for Two
Pianos in D, K 448, Ravel's "La valse" and Stravinsky's "The Rite of Spring",
allowing the audience to experience their seamless co-operation and co-
ordination, as well as the richness and harmony in their music.

     Lucas and Arthur Jussen were invited to perform for the former Queen of
the Netherlands, Beatrix, when they were children. The brothers studied in
Portugal and Brazil for nearly a year at the invitation of Portuguese master
pianist Maria João Pires. After that, Lucas completed his studies with
Menahem Pressler and Dmitri Bashkirov, and Arthur studied with Jan Wijn. They
have performed with world-class orchestras such as the Boston Symphony
Orchestra, Philadelphia Orchestra, Royal Concertgebouw Orchestra, and are now
Artists-in-Residence with the Orchestra Sinfonica di Milano.

     "Piano Duo Recital by Lucas & Arthur Jussen" will be held at 8pm on
September 18 at the Concert Hall of Hong Kong City Hall. Tickets priced at
$200, $280, $350 and $420 are now available at URBTIX (www.urbtix.hk). For
telephone bookings, please call 3166 1288. For programme enquiries and
concessionary schemes, please call 2268 7321 or visit
www.lcsd.gov.hk/CE/CulturalService/Programme/en/music/programs_1581.html.

     The LCSD will present the Great Music 2023 from September to November.
Various internationally acclaimed musicians and ensembles will gather in Hong
Kong to perform an array of exciting and diversified music programmes. For
more details, please visit
www.lcsd.gov.hk/CE/CulturalService/Programme/en/music/groups_1576.html.
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